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Sent: 21 June 2018 08:34
To: Planning
Subject: S106 funding


Dear Sir/madam,

Having been advised that more houses are to be built at Upper Heyford along with  more infrastructure I am writing to you to request S106 funding for Somerton along with all the other villages receiving this funding. We are a small village already being impacted by additional traffic through the village as a result of Heyford . I walk my dog regularly and as there are very few pavements in the village additional traffic is making this extremely unsafe . Several times I have had to get out of the way quickly to prevent being hit by cars coming very fast through our village . I have noted that since Heyford has been developed this is happening much more often . I ask you to ensure that we too get s106 funding to help our village and people like myself who want to feel safe walking around it rather than driving to somewhere else to walk my dog .

Joanne Daly
Croft Orchard
Water Street
Somerton
Bicester
Oxfordshire
OX256NE


